
 

GRACEPOINT 

330 GRACEPOINT 

330 W. WHITELAND ROAD    

  WHITELAND, INDIANA  46184 

317-535-3512                      

www.gpindy.net 

 

Sunday School: 9:30am                          

Church Service: 10:35am 

(Watch services live online.)   
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      CAN YOU   
     HELP ONE OF  

       OUR TEENS? 

 

"Hello, I'm Lanea, a dedicated 
speech and debate competitor 
from Rushville.  I'm thrilled  
to share my journey with you  
and ask for your support as I  

aim for two prestigious  
tournaments.  First, I'm  

working hard to represent  
my school at the National  

Individual Events  
Tournament of Champions in  

Nebraska this May as a  
first ever competitor from my 

school.  Then, in June, I'll  
be heading to Nationals for  

the 2nd time in Iowa.  

       To make these dreams a  
reality, I need help covering  
travel, accommodation, and  

competition fees.  Every  
contribution, big or small,  
makes a difference in my  

journey.  

       Thank you for considering 
supporting me.   

Your  generosity means  
the world to me." 

 (Lanea Adams is the daughter  
of Craig and the late Jennifer  
Adams.  Jennifer was able to  
go to Nationals with Lanea  

last year.  If you would like to  
give a gift for her journey, just 
mark your envelope for Lanea  
and we will get it to her.  Most  
important, please pray for her.) 



If you are one of our guests today, please fill out a guest card (found on the 
back of the chair in front of you).  At the end of the service, please take the 
card to our Welcome Center in the foyer as you leave.  A staff member will 

be there to meet you and has a gift for you.  We are so glad you came!                                                         

WELCOME to 
 

      April 14, 2024 

      

   

***TODAYTODAYTODAY:  *Sunday School 9:30 a.m. and Church 10:35 a.m.  
***MON.MON.MON.   ---   April 15th:   *Grief Share - 6 to 7:30 p.m.   
     *Praise Team 6:30 p.m. & Choir 7 p.m. 
***WEDWEDWED. . . ---   April 17th:   *Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 to 11:30 a.m.  
     *Food Pantry - 2 to 4 p.m.  
     *Cross Training (Middle School) - 6 to 8 p.m.   
      *ELEVATE (High School) - 6 to 8 p.m.   
     *Reading Boot Camp - 6 to 8 p.m. (Dinner provided) 
***THURTHURTHUR. . . ---   April 18th: *Grace Group with Don Smith in the Fellowship  
        Hall - 1:30 p.m.   
     *Grace & Glory Spring Fling in the Chapel - 6 p.m. 
***FRIFRIFRI. . . - April 19th:      *Flub Dub (Middle School) - 6 to 9 p.m.   
***SATSATSAT. . . - April 20th:  *Midwest Food Bank - 9 a.m. to Noon (leave church at 
       8:30 a.m.)    

GRACE & GLORY will be holding a SPRING FLING  
at the Church (Chapel), this coming Thur., April 18th at  

6 p.m.  Tickets can be purchased TODAY for $5.00 at the  
Welcome Center.  There is special entertainment planned, 

as well as The Newlywed Game!  Be sure to get your  
tickets today!  We hope to see you there!   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED this coming  
Saturday, April 20th for MIDWEST FOOD 

BANK.  We will leave the Church by 8:30 a.m.  
and return around 12:30 p.m.  If you would like  

to go, please see Vickie or Carl Merida TODAY.  
We would love to have a large number  

representing our Church! 

**********************************

SENIOR HIGH CAMP SENIOR HIGH CAMP SENIOR HIGH CAMP  

Once again we will have special camp envelopes at the  
Information Desk if you would like to make a donation.  

Be sure to include your name on the envelope to be credited  
on your giving statement.  Then place the envelope  

in one of the giving boxes.  FINAL BALANCE is due MAY 
25th. Thank you for helping students to be able to go to camp.  

Our Church needs MORE 
VOLUNTEERS to HELP  
in various areas.  Some are 
just once a month.  Please 

call the Church Office and let 
us help you determine where 
you might serve according to 
your availability.  We will get 
rewards in Heaven on what 

we do for Him here on earth.    
 We would like to THANK all 

those who do work behind 
the scenes each week.  A 

church our size takes lots of 
volunteers and we couldn't do 

this ministry without each 
one of them.  Thank you so 
much for serving the Lord 

here at GracePoint!  We are 
truly blessed. 

Be looking for more 
information on the  

kids New  "Summer 
Nights" program  

beginning Wednesday, 
June 5th!   

The current needs of the FOOD PANTRYFOOD PANTRYFOOD PANTRY  
are all things CANNED..canned vegetables, canned 

soup, canned spaghetti sauce.  This past week we ran 
95.  We are so thankful for those who give financially, 

work each week, and those that pray.   It is a great  
outreach in our Community! 

Stop by the Bookstore 
today and see some of 

the "NEW" items 
Vickie has gotten in! 

CHOIR PRACTICE   
Just a reminder that we will have Choir practice 
tomorrow night since we canceled last Monday 

night for the Eclipse.  Note we will also have 
practice next Monday evening,  April 22nd, to get 

back on our schedule.  Thank you! 


